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 June 2019|  Boys & Girls Club of Gitchigami 

Announcements  

❖ We are always looking for volunteers/elders 

to help with the youth of Boys & Girls Club 

of Gitchigami! Please stop by or call if 

interested! 

❖ Apply for new membership today! NO FEE! 
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Summer Hours: 

Sunday & Monday: Closed 

Tuesday-Friday: 12:30pm-8pm 

Saturday: 12pm-8pm 

Holidays/ Tribe Closure: Closed 

We are Closed the Tuesday 

following a Tribal Monday Holiday 

Closure 

 

 

My name is Phillip! I am a 16-year-old that is a 

just finishing up my Sophomore year at 

Bayfield High School. My favorite subject in 

school is Science, but my favorite thing to do in 

my down time is to go up the Boys & Girls Club 

to play basketball. I love to joke around with 

other kids, and I am a very lighthearted guy.  
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All Activities are 

Subject to Change 

Please Call Ahead: 

715-779-3722 
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Culture 

 

 

 
Character Building 

 

 

 
Healthy Lifestyles 

 

 

 
Academic Success 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 Pillars of the Boys and Girls Club of 

Gitchigami 

Random Act of Kindness 

 

The Club has been working with youth on the 

seven teachings throughout their daily lives and 

activities they take part in at the Club. Club 

member Phillip LaPointe showed Dibaadendiziwin 

(Humility) throughout all of May.  

Thank you Phillip, for doing this act of kindness! 

We hope you create a WAVE! 
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Youth Spearing Night 

 

On May 3rd, the Boys and Girls Club brought 

youth to Lake Namekagon to exercise Ojibwe 

Treaty Rights. There was much history shared 

that night along as well as songs. Youth went 

onto the water to spear fish. Though the water 

was not clear, youth were successful in getting 

fish. Youth were able to continue to build their 

spearing skills or just begin to start these skills. 

We would like to thank all the volunteers  
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IT’S BACK!! 

 

Little League is BACK!!! This June we started 

up Little League again, with practice and 

games! Games this year for Little League will 

be June 12, 19th, 26 and 28th. Don’t forget T-

Ball is looking to start in July!  

We want to thank all the volunteers for helping 

coach and umpire. We couldn’t have done it 

without your help! 
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4 Square Squad 

 

As the weather gets nicer, the Club is offering 

more outside activities. This month we will be 

playing 4 square among other games. 
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